PRESS RELEASE

In view of the ensuing Durga Puja Celebrations 2014 in Shillong and keeping in
mind the heavy traffic congestion that is experienced in Shillong during the celebrations, the

following restrictions will be imposed from 01.10.2014 to 04.10.2014.

1. No trucks will be allowed to enter Shillong City from 10.00 AM to 12 midnight daily on the
above mentioned dates. Similarly, Ri Bhoi District, West Jaintia Hills District, East Jaintia
Hills District. South West Khasi Hills District and West Khasi Hills District will stagger
trucks in their jurisdiction simultaneously.

2. Multi Axle Trailers will not be allowed to enter Ri Bhoi District and East Jaintia Hills
District during the above mentioned dates.

~

3. All trucks proceeding towards Jaintia Hills should ply through the Shillong By-Pass only.

Sd/- (Shri A. Sunn, IPS).,
Dy. Inspector General of Police (ER)
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No. MRC/IV-50/58-A Dated Shillong, the 29" September, 2014
Copy to:-
« The Editors of all Local Dailies for favour of your information with a request to kindly give
publicity in your respective newspapers.

Dy. Inspector General®f Police M L

Meghalaya, Shillong.
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